
 

 

The AMLJIA has instituted the Ballistic Vest Reimbursement Program (BVRP) to help our member police 

agencies and their officers obtain life-saving protective gear. AMLJIA member agencies may apply for 

reimbursement up to 50% of the purchase price of ballistic vests for law enforcement officers. Your 

application for reimbursement will only be considered if your agency meets the following requirements: 

 Agency certifies that officer(s) receiving ballistic vests meet Alaska Police Standards 

Council standards for hiring and retention. 

 Agency agrees to keep documentation to support BVRP application and reimbursement 

request for at least three (3) years. 

 Agency certifies that a written “mandatory wear” policy is in effect for all uniformed 
officers at the time of application for reimbursement. (Contact the AMLJIA if you need 

assistance drafting a written policy or updating an existing policy.) 

 Agency must purchase NIJ compliant Threat Level IIIA ballistic vests, sized to the 

individual officer(s), and retain proof of purchase. Vests remain property of the agency, 

not the individual officer(s). 

 Agency must submit a copy of the proof of purchase to the AMLJIA after taking delivery 

of the vest(s) to receive up to 50% reimbursement. 

I hereby certify that ________________________________________ is an AMLJIA member in good  

 Member Entity 

standing, meeting all of the requirements set forth above. 

 

 ______________________________________  

 Authorized Representative Signature 

 

 ______________________________________  

 Print Name 

 

 ______________________________________  
 Title 

 

Please submit this completed application and proof of purchase by mail, fax, or email to: 

Mail: AMLJIA 

 Attn: Ballistic Vest Reimbursement Program 

807 G Street, Suite 356 

Anchorage, AK 99501 

Fax: (907) 279-3615  Email: rochellem@amljia.org



 

Approved Vendor: 

At this time, Northern Security, Inc., of Anchorage, is an approved vendor and currently has a 3-year 

state contract to supply ballistic vests to the State and the Village Public Safety Officer program. Eligible 

participants are able to purchase a Second Chance SUMMIT SM02 for $895, a significant savings over 

retail price. If you purchase through another vendor, you must purchase NIJ compliant Threat Level IIIA 

ballistic vests. 


